
PIZZA DAYS ARE BACK! 

When: Thursdays (Bi-weekly)  

Beginning: Thurs. Oct. 5 (Oct. 19, Nov. 2, Nov. 16, Nov. 30, Dec. 14) 

Cost: $2.00/per slice 

Payment: School Cash Online Only 

Provider: A1 Pizza 

Pizza days will be starting next month, Thursday October 5 and will run bi-weekly. 

Instead of paying for pizza every other week, this year families have the option of 

paying for 6 weeks of pizza at a time. Please log your order via School Cash 

Online. 

This year we will be getting our pizza from A1 Pizza. We will be offering 

Pepperoni, Cheese and Gluten Free pizza. 

If your child(ren) is absent on pizza day, there will be no refunds. You may contact 

Anne Campbell at dancehockey63@gmail.com for any questions regarding your 

child's order. Please avoid contacting the office with queries.  

Parent volunteers are needed for pizza days, so we'd welcome your involvement. 

If your volunteer package (Vulnerable Sector Screener, Paperwork and Principal 

Meeting) has been completed and filed with the office and you'd like to help with 

pizza days, please contact Anne Campbell at the above email address. Your name 

will be added to our list. If you need a volunteer package, please let the office 

know and one will be set aside for you to pick up.  

Thank you,  

Anne Campbell  

Jennifer Miscas 
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